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Dear Coyote Creek Families,  
 
On behalf of the Coyote Creek staff, it is our great pleasure to welcome all students and families 
to the 2022-23 school year! We look forward to a safe and productive year of learning together. 
A few important reminders as we begin:  
 
Day One Schedule – Tuesday, Sept 6 

• School will take place from 10:00-11:00am for all students in grades 1–7.  While it is 
only one hour, we encourage all students to attend as this is an important opportunity to 
meet our students and see if there are classroom spaces unfilled. 
 

• Supervision will begin at 9:45. Please do not leave children unattended before that 
time.   
 

Full day classes begin on Wednesday, Sept. 7 for Grades 1-7 
 Students will need a recess snack, water bottle and a lunch on Sept 7-9. The teachers 

will let students know which school supplies to bring. Please do not send ALL school 
supplies this week. 

 
What about School Supplies? 

• Families who are looking for school supply information can find it on our website at 
www.surreyschools.ca/schools/coyotecreek under Resources 

 
Where to Line up?  
During the first week of school, students will line up (and be dismissed) in the follow areas: 
 

• Kindergarten – line up on the basketball court (Follow Gradual Entry Schedule) 

• Grade 1 – line up by primary playground near Ms. Prasad’s class 

• Grade 2 – line up by back of gym area near Ms. Breda’s class 

• Grade 3 -  line up by four square area near Ms. Fontana’s class 

• Grade 4 -  line up in front of modular building 

• Grade 5 – line up in front of primary playground near Ms. Ludu’s class 

• Grade 6 – line up by by covered area at back of school near grass field 

• Grade 7 – line up by intermediate playground near Mr. Stevens room 
Look for the large grade level maps posted on the building or balloons to find your place!  

 
Looking forward to a wonderful year ahead! 
 
Sincerely, 
Larissa Hillen Principal  Brenda Keller Vice-Principal 

“Success For All” 
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